
 

 

PLEASE RUN IN CLASSIFIED/LEGALS AS A STANDARD PUBLIC NOTICE 
TWO TIMES ONLY 

(DATE BELOW) 
  
  

Questions?  Contact (Trinity Bay Conservation District - Jerry Shadden, General 
Manager) at 409-296-3602 

 
  

AD STARTS HERE: 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The Trinity Bay Conservation District plans to apply for the upcoming Hazard Mitigation Grant Program 
(HMGP) for DR-4485 Covid-19 from the Texas Division of Emergency Management (TDEM).  Accordingly, 
the Trinity Bay Conservation District is seeking to contract with a qualified engineering firm to conduct an 
engineering study if applicable, determine scope of work and prepare all preliminary and final design plans 
and specifications, and to conduct all necessary interim and final inspections.  These services are being 
solicited to assist the Trinity Bay Conservation District  in its pre-award and post-award engineering 
services of its proposed HMGP project(s).  Please submit 3 copies of your proposal of services and a 
statement of qualifications for the proposed services to the address below: Attn: Trinity Bay Conservation 
District – Jerry Shadden, General Manager, P.O. Box 599, Stowell, Texas 77661, 2500 Hwy. 124, Stowell, 
Texas 77661.  Proposals shall be received by the Trinity Bay Conservation District no later than 12:00 
P.M. on Monday, May 9, 2022 to be considered.  The Trinity Bay Conservation District reserves the right to 
negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional 
Services Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards.  Minority 
Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises, and labor surplus area firms are encouraged to 
submit proposals.  The Trinity Bay Conservation Districts is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity 
Employer.  Servicios de traducción están disponibles por peticion. 

 

 

AD ENDS HERE:  

 
PRINT IN CLASSIFIED/LEGALS AS A STANDARD PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
Run Date April 27, 2022 

May 4, 2022 
Newspaper The Progress 

The Hometown Press 
Billing to P.O. Box 599, Stowell, Texas 77661 
Questions call Trinity Bay Conservation District/Jerry Shadden, 

409-296-3602 
Due at Paper April 25, 2022 

 
 


